
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL SUMMER TERM 

NEWSLETTER  

17th July 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Headteacher Awards –  
 
I would like to congratulate all of our Year 6 children for their amazing SATS results that 
they received last week.  The children should be immensely proud of themselves as they 
have all had great success. Thank you as well to our fantastic staff team for all their hard 
work and commitment in ensuring the children have many great learning opportunities 
and experiences in our school. 
  
Reception – Luca for great perseverance in challenges. 
Reception – Kayden for super listening in whole class activities and always contributing. 
Reception – Henry for fantastic sentence writing. 
Reception – Ida for super efforts across all areas of the curriculum.  
Year 1 – Henry for excellent writing related to their African animal topic.  
Year 1 – Olivia for a continuous, fabulous attitude to learning; increasing confidence and 
maturity. 
Year 2 – Annabelle for improved writing in her technique, features and quantity. Well done. 
Year 2 – Jacob for hard work and focus on all learning tasks across the full curriculum. 
Year 3 – Emily P for consistently going above and beyond with her work and always helping 
others.  
Year 3 – Pearl for showing resilience with her work and offering help to others that need it. 
Year 3 – Oliver for good efforts in maths, and for always being happy to write and do his 
best.  
Year 4 – Alex C for making a fantastic effort with his handwriting, especially this week. 
Year 4 – Oliver L for showing s upper attitude to his English work. 
Year 5 – James G for growing resilience and determination.  
Year 6 – Rufus for always showing support, kindness and respect to others.  
 
PTA summer event – Monday 24th July 2 – 5pm. We are holding our first colour run 
fundraising event as well as a bbq, disco, bar and stalls. Children will complete the run with 
their class and all children will be with their class teachers until 3.15pm. After this time, 
children will be the responsibility of their parent/carer or alternatively attend Zac’s club. 
Therefore, parents can either come from 2pm or join us from 3.15pm.  
 
 
 



Year 3 and 4 Art Gallery – We would like to invite parents of children in Year 3 and 4 to 
come and view a showcase of the children's artwork. The gallery will run on Mon 24th July 
from 9.30 - 11am in the school hall and will involve: 

• A welcome talk and introduction at 9.30am. 
• Hands-on art workshops led by the children. 
• A range of art styles on display. 
• A behind-the-scenes look into sketchbooks and the process behind the children's 

creations. 

Entrance to the gallery will cost £2 (cash only please) and will include refreshments (tea, 
coffee, biscuits). Any leftover monies will be put towards purchasing new art materials. 

Diary Dates 
Summer term ends Tuesday 25th July at 1.30pm 
Return to school Tuesday 5th September 
 
Please do contact the office or catch me on the playground if you wish to discuss anything 
with me. 
 
With best wishes 
 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mrs Pape (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team can 

be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-

a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff. 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

